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By-election called to replace Lloyd 
Phillips 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2019)  
 
The Executive Office of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is officially 
announcing that due to the recent notice of resignation by Ratsénhaienhs 
Lloyd Phillips from the Office of the Council of Chiefs a by-election is 
required (reference section 34.1 of the Election Law). 
 
The mandate of Angus Montour as Electoral Officer has been re-initiated, 
along with that of Muriel White-Rice as Assistant Electoral Officer.  
 
The by-election will take place on Saturday, February 23, 2019.  
 
Further details regarding nominations and elections will be forthcoming 
from the Desk of the Electoral Officer. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Public Relations Officer  
450- 632-7500 ext 63254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Alana Goodleaf-Rice 
Executive Director 
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Territory 
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J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
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arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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